
From: K HARTVIGSEN <hartvigsenk@bellsouth.net>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/13/2015 11:03:04 AM
Subject: Re: Media Query - Small Business Flood Remediation

Got it. Very helpful. Thanks.


On Tuesday, October 13, 2015 10:42 AM, "Adams, Chaney" <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Kristine, here is video of the governor’s press conference where both she and Director Stanton of the 
Department of Employment and Workforce address small businesses impacted by the flood.
 
https://youtu.be/9splYzTf47w?t=493
 
From: K HARTVIGSEN [mailto:hartvigsenk@bellsouth.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 10:28 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Media Query - Small Business Flood Remediation
 
Good morning. My name is Kristine Hartvigsen. I just left you a voice mail message. I got your email 
off of the informational press release you put out a couple of days ago. I am writing an article for the 
November issue of Columbia Business Monthly magazine about small businesses impacted by the 
flooding and what resources or advice might be available to them. I specifically am looking for an 
official to quote in the article. My deadline is tomorrow. I would only need about 5 minutes on the 
phone with someone. Is it possible you can help me today?
 
Kristine Hartvigsen
803-237-9625
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